
Service Advisory
RBC Royal Bank wishes to advise that we will be conducting 
routine maintenance on our systems and as a result, some of 
our services will be interrupted between Friday July 21st and 
Sunday July 23rd 2017 as follows:

1)   TellerPhone Banking: 
  Friday July 21st, 2017 - 6.30p.m. to 8.30p.m.
  Saturday July 22nd, 2017 - 1.00a.m. to 4.00a.m. 
  Sunday July 23rd, 2017 - 6.30p.m. to 8.30p.m. and from  
  10.00p.m. to 1.00a.m. 
  
2)   Contact Centre: 
 You may experience longer call wait times on Saturday July 22nd -  
 4.30p.m. to 1.30a.m. (on Sunday July 23rd, 2017)

3)   ATM, Point of Sale, Mobile Banking and Online Banking:
  Saturday 22nd, 2017 - 1.00a.m. to 4.00a.m. 
  Sunday July 23rd, 2017 - 10.00p.m. to 1.00a.m.
 (on Monday July 24th, 2017)

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause as we work 
to better serve your banking needs.


